

Wilkinson Primary School, Walter Road, Bradley, Bilston, West Midlands, WV14 8UR. Telephone: 01902 558971



Email: wilkinsonprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk
Website: www.wilkinsonprimaryschool.co.uk

Dear Parents,

On Wednesday 25th September at 8.45am we would like to invite you into school to attend a 'Welcome to Year 1' event.

To ensure your child gets off to a flying start in Year 1 this year, we are taking a slightly different approach to help your child transition from Reception.

There will be a short presentation to provide all the information you need to know about our approach to Year 1 in school as well as how you can get involved to support your child at home. There will also be an opportunity to go into your child's classroom to see them in action.

We can accommodate one parent per pupil and unfortunately the session is not suitable for younger siblings to attend or to be present.

We would be grateful if you could complete the slip below and return to school by Friday 20th September so that we can prepare for the session.

We look forward to seeing you all.		
Many thanks,		
Year One Team		
To Wilkinson Primary School, Walter Road, Bradley Bilston WV14 8UR		
I will be attending the Welcome to Year One event		
I will not be attending the Welcome to Year One event		
: Child's name		ı
child's name	Marrie .	
Child's class		
Signed		











